

WELCOME TO OUR Monthy Newsletter ne're so glad you're here!

A note from our President SAMANTHA GORRELL

This year's beginning for the CLWC has been particularly uplifting, as many have felt a renewed sense of energy after the challenges of the past. Celebrations and gatherings mark this time, strengthening bonds with family and friends.

The atmosphere is vibrant, filled with laughter and creativity, as people embrace change and seize the opportunity to make their dreams a reality.

With each passing day, the possibilities of this new year unfold, igniting a collective spirit of enthusiasm that promises to carry us through the months ahead.

Exciting Auction on the Horizon! As November 20th approaches, anticipation is building for our most exciting auction event yet, to be held at the Senior Center.

This lively gathering serves as a delightful preamble to our much-anticipated Holiday Home Tour, and we warmly invite everyone to join us for a day filled with fun and festivities.

Enjoy a delicious lunch catered by The Sports Stop of Canyon Lake, featuring a menu designed to please every palate. Don't miss out on the opportunity to connect with friends and community members while indulging in great food! We are thrilled to announce a variety of exciting auction items up for grabs, ensuring that there's something for everyone.

This year, our comedic auctioneer is back, promising to add a spark of humor to the event and keep everyone entertained. To secure your spot, please reach out to Pam DeBry to make reservations.

We can't wait to see you all there for a day of laughter, fun, and community spirit! Once again, with extreme gratitude, I hope to see all of you there.

Ways and Means

We have 2 great events coming up in December. The Holiday Home Tour is on the 7th and our Ho Ho Ho Bunco on the 14th.

Tickets for the Home Tour will be available at our next general meeting in November. We still need Hostesses for the home tour.

If you are available please call Pam DeBry at (951)640-7521.

More info on the Ho HoHo Bunco will be posted soon on the Facebook page.

Membership Update

TARRIE SULLIVAN

Well, it's been a whirlwind of a year thus far! We have an amazing 119 returning members and 12 new members! You can still renew your memberships if you haven't already, and we hope that you will bring your friends!

Just think of all the good we can do for our community, with all these beautiful women! Thank you all for your participation, kindness, and love! Please feel free to contact me at (909)240-9577.

Programs

LINDA ADAMS & GAY TROY

SOLD!!! Is What you will be hearing at the CL Woman's Club, Holiday Treasures Auction!

It will be held at the Senior Center, November 20th, from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm-ish.

The charge for a yummy, catered lunch is \$16.

Make reservations ASAP because space is limited! Get into the Holiday spirit ...and join in the Fun!

Philanthropy

BONNIE WADE

Our club has offered to help Gifts of Joy this year in lieu of one family for the Holidays. At our meeting in November you could bring the craft ideas listed below.

The Children's Toy drive starts now and they must deliver all gifts by November 30th to all of the hospitals so that each child that comes into the hospital from December 1-25 receives a gift.

Our hospitals are always needing activities for pediatric oncology patients to keep them busy and in better spirits during their long stays at the hospital.

As such, they have found that it is so helpful to include supplies like markers, crayons, coloring books, etc to keep them distracted during treatments.

You could bring in any types of craft supplies (from crayons from the dollar store, to craft kits from target or amazon, to any other ideas!), this could make such an amazing impact on the kids at so many SoCal hospitals.

Gifts of Joy will purchase the bags in bulk and they fill them.

HERE ARE SOME CRAFT IDEAS:

- CRAYONS
- MARKERS
- COLORED PENCILS
- COLORING BOOKS (FOR 0-18YRS)
- JEWELRY MAKING KITS
- WATERCOLOR KITS WITH PAINT & PAPER
- JOURNALS
- STICKERS
- COLORED GEL PENS
- ANY ASSORTMENT OF CRAFT KITS
- GIFT CARDS FOR TEENS TO PICK OUT CRAFT KITS FROM AMAZON

One other item they really need is batteries! Since they give out over a thousand toys every year, many of them require batteries.

As we do not want to add any extra errands or expenses for the weary parents of the patients, Gifts of Joy always takes the time to tape batteries to every toy that requires them. For example most toy remote control cars for the boys and baby light up toys require batteries.

So if anyone wants to bring AA or AAA batteries, this makes a huge difference!!

NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS WILL BE CELEBRATED AT OUR MEETING ON NOVEMBER 20TH

Wednesday, November 20th JOIN US FOR OUR NEXT MEETING

Canyon Lake Senior Center

Social hour 9-10 am

Meeting begins promptly at 10 am

WWW.CANYONLAKEWOMANSCLUB.COM